
 

SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET – The Living Rainforest 

 

  Date 20th January 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of our Wild project journey, we would like to take our children on a trip to The Living Rainforest 
near Newbury. They will experience the sights, sounds and smells of a lush tropical rainforest. Our 
workshop will particularly focus on human impacts and climate change. 

 

Trip Name The Living Rainforest 
 

Trip Organiser Louise Vincent 
 

Trip Date 27th June 2023 
 

Departure Time 9:15am 
 

Lunch Packed lunch – if your child is entitled to free school meals and 
you would like the school to provide this, please let the school 
office know. 

 

Additional Requirements School uniform to be worn.  
 
 

 

Medical Information Please inform us if your child has any known allergies. 
Please provide any prescribed medicine to the school office and 
complete a medical form. 

 

A voluntary contribution of £21 is required for this trip. Payments can be made online via MCAS or 
cash/cheque to the school office. If the school does not receive enough contributions to cover the cost 
of the trip, the trip may be cancelled. 

Yours sincerely, 

Louise Vincent 

Year 4 Teacher 


